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CHESSD SOFTWARE LICENSE AGREEMENT 

The enclosed materials are provided to you on the express 
condition that you agree to this software license. Use of the 
software or its manual constitutes , agreement to the following 
prov isions . If you do not agree to these conditions, return the 
software, unused and in the original package for a refund. 

1) CHESSD is a product of Software Dynamics. It is covered by 
u.s. copyright laws, and is licensed for use on a single copy per 
computer basis. You do not obtain title to the software, or any 
copyrights or proprietary rights to the software. With respect 
to the program, its design and/ or its documentation, you may not: 
transfer, sub-license, rent, lease, convey , modify, translate, 
convert to another programming language, decompile, disassemble 
or construct a derivative work of any kind, for any purpose. 

2) Copying the software fer -- any purpose other than archival 
storage, or use of the software on other than the computer for on 
which it was originally intended to operate is strictly 
prohibited. 

3) Software Dynamics has carefully checked the information given 
in the manual, and it is believed to be entirely reliable. 
However, no responsibility is assumed for inaccuracies. SD 
reserves the right to change specifications for the program 
without notice . 

4) The software is provided "as-is". All warranties and 
representations of any kind with regard to the licensed software 
are hereby disclaimed, including the implied warranties of 
merchantability and fitness for a particular purpose . Under no 
circumstances shall Software Dynamics or the author of the 
program be liable for any consequential, incidental, special or 
exemplary damages even if apprised of the likelihood of such 
damages occurring. Some states do not allow the limitation of 
exclusion of liability for incidental or consequential damages, 
so the above limitation may not apply to you. 


	ChessSD_case
	ChessSD_case_0001

